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Thursday 19th September 2013 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

 

The children in Year 4 have been invited to visit The Voyager School. This is a welcome to our linked project 

with teachers from The Voyager. The children will be attending a programme of lessons that will run until 

March 2014. 

 

This visit will be an Oceanarium Experience to introduce Year 4 to the project.  This event will take place on 

Tuesday 24th September 2013 from 11.15am until 1:30pm.  

 

Children will be walking to and from The Voyager so children will need to bring a coat in case of wet 

weather and a packed lunch as they will be eating lunch at The Voyager. 

 

All children already have local walks permission, however, please let the school office know if you do not 

wish your child to take part. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Miss Hoy     Mrs D Reynolds 

Year 4 Teacher     Head Teacher 

 


